
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7th October, 2025. 

 

Dear parents,  

The Telegraph Newspaper: St. John’s Prep. & Senior School given highest possible 
ranking in 2025 League tables for both GCSE and ‘A’ Level results.  

It is with great pleasure that we write to you to announce the wonderful news that St. John’s 
School has once again been awarded the highest ranking of ‘Very Good’ in this year’s ‘Best 
Value Independent Schools List 2025’.  

These rankings compare the G.C.S.E. & ‘A’ Level grades a school achieves with the annual 
fees they charge. The best schools receive a ranking of ‘Very Good’ followed by rankings of 
‘Good, Fair, Below Average and finally Poor.’ 

The full list of private school rankings can be found on the Telegraph website. The Telegraph 
requires a subscription to read its articles, thus for those parents without a subscription we have 
attached snapshots of how schools around the country fared, in order to give parents an insight 
as to how St. John’s compares. 

Thank you to our excellent team of teachers and the students for bringing such success to St. 
John’s Prep. & Senior School. 

The following A*- A percentages are specifically in relation to ‘A’ Level results. Our team is 
currently putting together the GCSE list in which St. John’s also was awarded the highest 
ranking of ‘Very Good’, which we will be posting on our website very soon!  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Alexander Tardios, 

Headmaster 

 

 

 

 

 

 


